
HCCH  Internship  Applications
Now Open
Applications are now open for three- to six-month legal internships at the
HCCH Permanent Bureau in The Hague, for the period from January to
June 2021.

Interns work with our legal teams in the areas of family & child protection law,
legal cooperation, dispute resolution, and commercial & financial law. It’s a great
way to gain practical experience, deepen your knowledge of private international
law, and to understand how the HCCH functions.

Due to the current  global  situation and the associated travel  limitations and
restrictions, the Permanent Bureau of the HCCH may consider the possibility that
internships be carried out remotely. Interns may also be eligible for a monthly
stipend.

We encourage you to share this opportunity with law students and graduates
within your networks.

Applications close on 30 September 2020. For more information, please visit the
Internships page of the HCCH website.

This post is published by the Permanent Bureau of the Hague Conference of
Private International Law (HCCH). 
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